
 

 

 

 
 

 

Is your child entering the 9th grade? 
 

� If your child is entering the 9th grade next year, they 

MUST show proof of receiving a TB skin test on or 

after August 2011.  

 

� If your child has already received a TB skin test on or 

after August 2011, please take the proof of 

immunization to your current school. 

 

� This proof must be received prior to the start of the 

2012-13 school year. 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER… 

Tuberculosis (“TB”) Skin Test 

All students entering the 9th grade are required to be tested for 

tuberculosis (also known as “TB”). Students WILL NOT be allowed to 

start school in August 2012 unless they have completed their testing for 

TB and have given their results to their school’s nurse. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** Important Vaccination Information ** 

Questions / More Information… 

If you have any questions about TB testing, please 

contact either your school’s nurse or  

your health care provider. 
 

Don’t wait until the last minute. 

Make sure you get this testing done immediately! 
 


